Sabre Scoop Friday, January 6, 2023



Welcome back and Happy New Year! May you and your family be blessed in the new year with good health, joy, and prosperity!



Progress Reports

Before break, we had technical difficulties with Option C. Those have been resolved. Please check your child(ren)'s backpack and/or Option C for a progress report for trimester 2. Trimester 2 ends on February 24 and report cards will follow on March 3.



The January PTA meeting will be Thursday, January 12 at 7:00 in Ursuline Hall. All are welcome to attend!



Delays or Closings Due to Weather

Over Christmas break, we had snow and severe cold temperatures. If we experience such inclement weather and must delay or close school, we will send out messages using Option C. Please make sure that we have your updated information so that we can notify you as soon as a decision to delay or close school has been reached. If you have moved, or changed email addresses or mobile numbers since school began, please contact us ASAP. Any delays or closings will be emailed and sent via mobile numbers we have on hand. It will also get posted to our website. Email Mrs. Valero with any changes, jen.valero@stvivian.org.

IF WE MUST CLOSE SCHOOL FOR INCLEMENT WEATHER, STUDENTS WILL BE GIVEN WORK TO COMPLETE AT HOME SO THAT WE DO NOT INTERRUPT STUDENT LEARNING.



Spirit Wear Fridays and Charity Fridays

We will continue to host Sabre Spirit Wear Fridays the first Friday of each month and Out of Uniform for Charity Fridays the third Friday of each month. Students may be out of uniform as long as they wear their spirit wear t-shirt provided by PTA or other St. Vivian attire items like St. Vivian sweatpants on Sabre Spirit Wear Fridays. These upcoming Fridays are Sabre Spirit Wear Fridays:

February 3, March 3, May 5

(In April, we will be on spring break the first Friday.)

These upcoming Fridays will be Out of Uniform for Charity:

January 20, February 17, March 17, April 21, and May 19

Students may bring in \$1 to be out of uniform on Charity Fridays.

*We will notify students of any changes that may occur due to special circumstances.



Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Day

There will be no school on Monday, January 16 in observance of Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Classes will resume on Tuesday, January 17.



St. Vivian Open House and Catholic Schools Week

At the end of each January, we celebrate Catholic Schools Week. It's a time for us to recognize the hard work, dedication, and sacrifice that our staff, students, and parents put into Catholic schools. This year, Catholic Schools Week will kick off on Sunday, January 29 with an Open House from 2:00P.M. – 4:00P.M. Please join us to see your child(ren)'s classroom and teacher and the awesome things that the students do.

Patience December Virtue of the Month

Congratulations to our December Virtue of the Month Recipients! Our December virtue was patience and our recipients display qualities of waiting calmly without complaint. We're very proud of their examples and dedication!

Kindergarten- Angel Serrano Trejo

1st – Brielle Moss 6th (Cotes)- Fiona Nance

2nd- Josefa Marcos 6th (Franzosa)- Brendon McDole

3rd- Allyssa Byndon 7th- Ian Hutson

4th – Taleaha Piper 8th (Kolis)-Lina Loyd

5th – Kevin Salinas Barrera 8th (Surber) – Cheyenne Catron

Fidelity Virtue of the Month

Each month we focus on a virtue in order to help our students develop life skills and live their faith. This month our virtue is fidelity. Teachers will nominate students at the end of January for recognition in being faithful to promises and commitments. They will also spend some time discussing our Saints of the month – St. Cecilia, Bls. Luigi and Maria Quattrocchi, and St. Gianna Molla.



Parent-Teacher Conferences

The second day for parent-teacher conferences is Thursday, February 16. THIS IS BY TEACHER REQUEST ONLY. Teachers will request parents/guardians of students struggling in school to be available that afternoon for an appointment between 3:00 and 7:00 to discuss student progress. This can be scheduled in person or by phone depending on parent/guardian availability.

dar P

Planning ahead...

Please note that there will be no school on Friday, February 17 or Monday, February 20 in observance of Presidents' Day.